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Background
On 29 May 2023, a worker struck a kangaroo whilst driving a company 
vehicle to an FPC work site, fortunately the driver was uninjured and 
there was minimal damage to the vehicle.

Key points

The incident wasn’t reported to either the contractor Principal or 
the FPC.
Incidents involving a contractor worker travelling in a company 
vehicle to an FPC work site are required to be reported via either 
the company’s incident report or the FPC1089. Noting all injuries 
must be reported as soon as practicable.
There has been a notable reduction in hazard reporting. Please 
report wildlife interactions and/or high traffic areas via the 
FPC1089 so that this information can be shared to heighten 
awareness. 


